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March 5, 1985
____

Ms. Reba M. Diggs Serial No. 85-133 :

Facilities Program Coordinator N0/JHL:pa
License Fee Management Branch Docket Nos. 50-338
Office of Administration 50-339
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission License Nos. NPF-4
Washington, D. C. 20555 NPF-7

Dear Ms. Diggs:

VIRGINIA POWER
NORTH ANNA POWER STATION UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2

SUBMISSION OF LICENSING FEES

Your letter of February 12, 1985, indicated that additional licensing fees
were required as a result of the issuance of amendment numbers 61 and 45 for
North Anna Unit Nos. 1 and 2. These amendments pertained to Technical
Specification changes related to increasing the spent fuel pool storage
capacity at North Anna Power Station.

Accordingly, enclosed is a voucher check in the amount of $8,300 for the
additional licensing fees.

.Very truly yours,

s
W. L. Stewart.

Enclosure

cc: Mr. James R. Miller, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing

Mr. M. W. Branch
NRC Resident Inspector-
North Anna Power Station
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